
SSB Wheel Chair Tennis Trials/ Camp at Union Club Karachi-2019 

The Pakistan Tennis Federation (PTF) is pleased to announce that SSB Wheel Chair 
Tennis Trials were successfully held at Union Club, Karachi on 10th March, 2019 under 
the supervision of Mr. Khalid Rehmani, Special VP PTF for Wheel Chair Tennis. 

Trials were held to select players for SSB Wheel Chair Tennis Coaching Camp. In total, 
Five (05) players were selected out of seven (07) participants. The successful 
candidates will take part in the coaching camp which will commence from 16th March, 
2019 at Union Club, Karachi. The camp will be held on weekends (Saturday & Sunday) 
for two months under the supervision of Mr. Aqeel Shabbir (Tennis Coach). 

The aim of this coaching camp is to prepare the players for international competitions 
and a team will be selected after conclusion of the camp. The team will represent 
Pakistan in International Wheel Chair Competitions in future. 

Mr. Salim Saifullah Khan, President PTF appreciated the efforts of Mr. Khalid Rehmani 
and his team for promoting Wheel Chair Tennis and holding activities for special 
persons. The PTF President said that such activities will not only motivate special 
persons to participate in sports events but also advance the PTF vision for promotion of 
this discipline of Tennis as envisaged by the PTF Management. 

It is pertinent to mention that the PTF imported four (04) special sports wheel chairs in 
2018 which were donated to the Wheel Chair Tennis department to promote wheel chair 
tennis in Pakistan. 

 


